
The Lamplighter 
October 17, 2018 
The Newsletter of 

Friendship Baptist Church 

Minister:  Every Member 
 
 
Interim Pastor: 
Dr. Wayne VanHorn   601-896-3780 
 

Minister of Music: 
Ken Griffith    662-416-0675 
   
Minister of Children: 
Celeste Corey    804-370-7165  
 

Secretary/Treasurer: 
Trisha Smith 

662-226-4658 (office) 
662-417-9183 (cell) 

Our Goal: $2,500 

  

 

Call church office to register 226-4658  

Our candy buckets are 
outé Please help by 
donating candy for this 
community event. 

 



28 -f`z fE ¢K8 µ88W 
 

ʵʴ˖ʶʵ- ʵʴ˖ʶʻ 

vĆĀĀíÙ zÿíġë ʼʴʽ-ʺʻʼʵ 

vĆÌÙĖġ _ÙĖÙÓíġë ʶʶʺ-ʴʺʵʽ 
 

ʵʴ˖ʶʼ˖ʵʼ- ʵʵ˖ʷ˖ʵʼ 

2ĆĀĀĴ KĆÓçÙĚ ʶʶʺ-ʶʷʴʹ 

2ÀĀíÙú +ÙÀÎë ʸʵʻ-ʸʹʷʸ 

`¦vz8v· z-K82¦Z8z 

ʵʴ˖ʶʵ˖ʵʼ GĖÙÙġÙĖˊ -ÀĚĚĆĀÓĖÀ vÀĀÙĴ 
+82 + +M8zˊ ¢íææÀĀĴ ̪ µíúú GĆææ 
   
¢f22Z8vzˊ +ĆĀíġÀ _ĆĆĖÙ ̪ 2ÀĲĀ ¢ĆĲúÙĚ 
 

z¦`2 · 8²8`M`Gˊ ZÙġÀ zÙÀĖÎĴ 
 
ʵʴ˖ʶʼ˖ʵʼ GĖÙÙġÙĖˊ vÙĀÀĴ µíççíĀĚ 
+82 + +M8zˊ _ÀúúĆĖĴ ː sĆĥĀÓĚ ̪ ZÀĥĖíÙ ¢ÀĚĚíĀ 
 
¢f22Z8vzˊ _Ùú ̪ ZÙġÀ zÙÀĖÎĴ 
  
z¦`2 · 8²8`M`Gˊ ZÙġÀ zÙÀĖÎĴ 
 
ʵʵ˖ʸ˖ʵʼ GĖÙÙġÙĖˊ WÀĖÙĀ úúÙĀ 
+82 + +M8zˊ -ÀĚĚĆĀÓĖÀ vÀĀÙĴ ̪ ZĆĖí -ëÀıíĚ 
 
¢f22Z8vzˊ -ëÙĖĴú ̪ VĆëĀ µÀġĚĆĀ 
 
z¦`2 · 8²8`M`Gˊ ZÙġÀ zÙÀĖÎĴ 
 
Mæ ĴĆĥ ÀĖÙ ĥĀÀÌúÙ ġĆ ĲĆĖ÷ ĴĆĥĖ ĖĆġÀġíĆĀ ĆĖ ëÀıÙ ÀĀĴ ĕĥÙĚġíĆĀĚˋ ēúÙÀĚÙ ÎĆĀġÀÎġ
ZÙġÀ zÙÀĖÎĴ ʺʺʶ-ʼʼʶ-ʽʺʷʺː ¢ëÀĀ÷ ĴĆĥ æĆĖ ĚÙĖıíĀç ĆĀ ġëíĚ _íĀíĚġĖĴ ¢ÙÀÿː 

sĖÀĴÙĖ vĆĆÿ 
-ĆĆĖÓíĀÀġĆĖ- ZíĀÓÀ zÿíġë ʼʴʽ-ʺʻʼʸ 

ʵʴ˖ʶʵ- ĥÓĖÙĴ +ÙÀÎë 

ʵʴ˖ʶʼ- 8úíĸÀÌÙġë +ÙÀÎë 

ʵʵ˖ʸ- úĆĀĸĆ KĆĖĀÙ 

 

Thank you 
hƴŎŜ ŀƎŀƛƴΣ Ƴȅ CǊƛŜƴŘǎƘƛǇ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŦƻǊ ƳŜΦ !ǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎΣ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ǘƘŜǊŜ 
ǊŜŀŘȅ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ƛƴ ŀƴȅ ǿŀȅ ǇƻǎǎƛōƭŜΦ ¸ƻǳǊ ƻǳǘǇƻǳǊƛƴƎ ƻŦ ƭƻǾŜ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ǇǊŀȅπ
ŜǊǎΣ ŬƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ ƘŜƭǇΣ ŀƴŘ ŦƻƻŘ Ƨǳǎǘ ŀƳŀȊŜŘ Ƴȅ ǎƛǎǘŜǊΦΦΦōǳǘ L ǘƻƭŘ ƘŜǊ ǘƘŀǘΩǎ 
Ƨǳǎǘ ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜΦΦΦŀƭǿŀȅǎ ƭƻǾƛƴƎΦΦΦŀƭǿŀȅǎ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎ ƻǘƘŜǊǎΦ  L ŀƳ ǎƻ 
ōƭŜǎǎŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ŀ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ǘƘŀǘ ǎƘƻǿǎ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ƭƻǾŜ ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇπ
ǇƻǊǘΦ  aȅ ǎƛǎǘŜǊΣ ±ƛŎƪȅΣ ŀƴŘ L ōƻǘƘ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ōƻǧƻƳ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ƘŜŀǊǘǎ 
ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŘƻƴŜ ŦƻǊ ǳǎΦ 
 
[ƻǾŜ ȅƻǳΣ wŜƴŜΩ .ǳǊǘ ŀƴŘ ±ƛŎƪȅ ²ƻǊǘƘŀƳ 

NOW  

 

 

 

 
 

 
Have you filled your  

Operations Christmas Child 
Shoeboxes yet? 

 
Our Church Goal: 
300 boxes 

For details about this mission project, please contact  

Linda Davis at 417-8152 

 
 

ʵĚġ- ʺġë GĖÀÓÙ 

ʵʴ˖ʶʵ µÀĀÓÀ -ÀĖēÙĀġÙĖ ̪ 
 ZÀĥĖÙĀ ZíĀÓúÙĴ 

ʵʴ˖ʶʼ EÀÿíúĴ 2ÀĴ 

ʵʵ˖ʸ VĆÓíÙ ĥĚġíĀ ̪ 
 2ÀĲĀ ¢ĆĲúÙĚ 

ʵʵ˖ʵʼ VÀĀÙġ 2íÎ÷ÙĴ ̪ 
 VÀÿíÙ _Î-úĥĚ÷ÙĴ 

 
 
 
 

 
 

G s 
µÙÓĀÙĚÓÀĴ `íçëġĚ ̩ ʺˊʴʴ 
µÙ ÀĖÙç˨ĖĆĲíĀç ÀĀÓ ēĖĆÎúÀíÿíĀçÀ˩Ě ĲÙ ÓíıÙ
íĀġĆ ĆĥĖ ĚġĥÓĴ Ćæ ¢ëÙ +íÌúÙ- EÀÎġ ĆĖ EíÎġíĆĀː 
¢ëÙ ġĖĥġë æĆĖ ĥçĥĚġ íĚˊ¢ëÙ +íÌúÙ íĚ íĀĚēíĖÙÓ ÌĴ
GĆÓfːĥĖ ÿÙÿĆĖĴ ıÙĖĚÙ íĚ sĚÀúÿ ʵʵʽˊʵʵ 

 
 

zĥĀÓÀĴ `íçëġĚ ̩ ʹˊʷʴ 
8úÙÿÙĀġÀĖĴ ĚġĥÓÙĀġĚ ÀĖÙ íĀıíġÙÓ ġĆ öĆíĀ ĥĚ æĆĖ

µĆĖÓ ÀĀÓ 2ÙÙÓː¢ëíĚ ĀÙĲ ēĖĆçĖÀÿ íĚ À

æĥĀ ĆēēĆĖġĥĀíġĴ æĆĖ ÎëíúÓĖÙĀ ġĆ úÙÀĖĀ GĆÓĚ˫ ĲĆĖÓ
ÀĀÓ ġëÙĀ ÀēēúĴ íġ ÀĚ ġëÙĴ ĚġĥÓĴ ĲÀĴĚ ġĆ ĚëÀĖÙ ġëÙ
çĆĚēÙú Ĳíġë ĆġëÙĖĚː úíçëġ ĚĀÀÎ÷ Ĳíúú ÌÙ ĚÙĖıÙÓ
ÙÀÎë ĲÙÙ÷ː 

 

KÀúúĆĲ-KíÿfÎġĆÌÙĖ ʷʵĚġʹˊʴʴ˞̒ ˊʴʴ 
 
-ÀĀÓĴ -ĆúúÙÎġíĆĀ +ĥÎ÷ÙġĚ ÀĖÙ Ćĥġ 

 



Global Hunger Emphasis - Food Pantry Drive 
Operation Christmas Child Boxes - Goal 300 boxes 

 

October 20th Pickinô & Singing @ Jess Mooreôs home 
   See Mr. Jimmy Hamilton or Doc Proctor  
   for more information 

October 23rd Sr. Adult Delta Trip -  

   Leave the church at 9:00 

October 29-31st Mississippi Baptist Convention 
   Jackson, MS 
 

October 30th CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED 

October 31st Hallow Him (5:00 - 7:00) 
    
November 4th Brotherhood Breakfast @ 7:30 
   Deacons Mtg @ 2:00  

K ss· +Mv¢K2 · 
 
ʵʴ˖ʵʽ _Àġġ 2ÀıíĚ 
 
ʵʴ˖ʶʵ GĖÙç zÿíġë 
 
ʵʴ˖ʶʶ zĥĸÀĀĀÙ ĀçúÙ 
  
ʵʴ˖ʶʷ ZÀĥĖÀúÙÙ _ÀĖġÙĖ 
 EÙúíÎíÀ sĆÙ 
 
ʵʴ˖ʶʸ ÓĖíÀĀÀ VĆĀÙĚ 
  
ʵʴ˖ʶʺ -ëÀĖúĆġġÙ sĆúúÀĀ 
 
ʵʴ˖ʶʻ VĆĀÀġëÀĀ úÓĖíÓçÙ 
 ¢ĆÿÿĴ _ĆĚĚ 
 vÀĀÓĴ sĆĚĚ 
 
ʵʴ˖ʶʼ ZíĚÀ 2ÀıíĚ 
 
ʵʴ˖ʷʵ WÀĖí GĖÀÎÙ _ÀĖĚëÀúú 

ÓĥúġĚˊ ̘ʷːʹʴ  -ëíúÓĖÙĀˊ ̘ʶːʴʴ 
  

ʵʴ˖ʶʸ ZĆÀÓÙÓ +À÷ÙÓ sĆġÀġĆÙĚ ÀĀÓ -ëíúí 
 
ʵʴ˖ʷʵ `Ć _ÙÀúĚ Ĳíúú ÌÙ ĚÙĖıÙÓ 
 
ʵʵ˖ʸ KÀÿÌĥĖçÙĖĚ 
 
 
 
µÙÙ÷úĴ -ëíúÓĖÙĀĚ˫ _ÙĀĥˊKĆġ ÓĆçĚ ĆĖ ÎëíÎ÷ÙĀ ĀĥççÙġĚ 
 

_ÙÀúĚ ÀĖÙ ĚÙĖıÙÓ Ĳíġë À ÓĖíĀ÷ ÀĀÓ ÓÙĚĚÙĖġ 

Tuesday morning.  I think itôs getting a little 
cold and rainy today and I feel a little tired.  
Thatôs life in the church office.  We are human 
too.  We get tired, worn-out, frustrated...just 
like you do. 
 
But this week and especially Sunday have 
been awesome.  Pastor/Staff Appreciation 
Month sure is fun.  Kind church family mem-
bers have brought by some awesome food, 
small gifts, and such and it is so nice to b re-
membered like that.  And Sunday you dear 
folks are just full of surprises!  And your are 
kind beyond measure.  The bottom line is that 
you all need to know that you are a wonderful 
church family to serve with here in Grenada. 
 
Robin and I are about to complete our eight 
years here at Friendship.  November 1st will 
begin year number nine.  Wow!  Time sure 
does fly.  We love you all.  What a wonderful 
church you are.  Your are kind and thoughtful 
and supportive and itôs a joy to work with you 
as we serve the Lord together.  And for the 
record, saying ñThanksò simply doesnôt cover 
it. 
 
Bro. Ken 
___________________________________ 
 

Dear Church Family, 
 
Thank you so much for the very generous gift 
and encouragement during Staff Appreciation 
Week.  It is a privilege and joy to serve along-
side you in the body of Christ.  Please contin-
ue to pray for the Childrenôs Ministry. Ask God 
to strengthen and encourage families as they 
disciple their children. Ask that we will be wise 
as we teach and train. Ask that our children 
will see how big God is and understand how 
much He loves them. 
 
Blessing - Celeste 
___________________________________ 
 
Dear Friendship Family, 
Thank you so much for the gifts of apprecia-
tion given to us during Staff Appreciation 
Week.  Your thoughtfulness is such a breath 
of fresh air.  Each word of encouragement and 
specific prayers for me and my family have 
been such a blessing.   
 
I may be the new kid on the ñstaffò block, how-
ever being a part of this church family for over 
15 years, I know the manner in which you 
demonstrate love to others not only during 
special occasion but throughout the year.  God 
Bless You & Thank you for loving us! 
 
By His GraceðTrisha  

ʵʵ˖ʵ -ÀĖúÀ vĆĚĚ 
 WÀíÓ zÿíġë 
 -ëúĆÙ µëíġÙ 
 
ʵʵ˖ʶ _íÎëÀÙú úúÙĀ 
 vĥġë -ÀĖēÙĀġÙĖ 
 
ʵʵ˖ʷ 2ÀĀíÙú +ÙÀÎë 
 vÙĀÙ +ĥĖġ 
 _ÙçÀĀ KÙúÌÙĖġ 
 -ëĖíĚġíĀÙ KĆĲÙ 
 sÀġ _Î_ÀëÀĀ 
 VĆÙĴ µÀĥçë 
 
ʵʵ˖ʸ vëĆĀÓÀ ZÙÙ 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
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Library Workers                                                                                                                                         

10/21 a.m.  Pam Davis 

p.m.   Barbara McKee 

 

10/28 a.m.  Sue Weir 

p.m.  Melanie Rutkowski  

 

11/4  a.m. Judy Bloxsom 

p.m. Mary Evans 

The library will be open at 11:30 a.m. & 5:30 p.m. on Sundays, and at  5:30 p.m. on Wednesdays.  

  
 
 
 

 

 

 

          
 
 

WEDNESDAYS 

SUNDAYS 

 9:15  am Sunday School 

10:30 am Morning Worship  

11:30 am Library Open 

 5:00 pm Adult Choir Practice  

 5:30 pm Word & Deed (1st - 6th grade)  

  Library Open 

 6:00 pm Mission Friends, Youth Bible Study, and  

  Adult Connect Groups           

 MONDAYS  

  6:30 pm MenŚs Prayer Ministry  

5:30 pm  Library Open 

6:00 pm  Adult Prayer Meeting, Connection Groups 

  G.A.P. KIDS   

2 /20 Youth Worship  

v8sfv¢M`G 
 

zĥĀÓÀĴ fææÙĖíĀçĚˊ 

 ʵʴ˖ʻ ̘ʵʵˋʴʹʷːʴʼ  

 ʵʴ˖ʵʸ ̘ʵʴˋʻʶʶːʴʴ  

 GúĆÌÀú KĥĀçÙĖ vÙúíÙæ ̘ʷʴʸːʴʴ 
 

zĥĀÓÀĴ zÎëĆĆú ġġÙĀÓÀĀÎÙˊ 

fÎġː ʻġë  ʵʸʺ 
fÎġː ʵʸġë ʵʺʶ 


